
 

 

           DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, SMVDU – KATRA    

                                          

                                                   CIRCULAR      

                                                                                                   Dated: 26-12-2022  

Dear Parents (VI-IX & XI),  

Greetings from DPS, Katra !  

Please note that:- 

• The school will remain close for winter Break  for Classes VI to IX &XI  

 w. e. f Tuesday,27th December 2022 and will reopen on Monday, 16th 

January, 2023. 

• Open House ( PTM) for classes VI to IX & XI shall be held on 

Wednesday, 28th December, 2022. 

• Timing: 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM.  

• All are requested to kindly wear face masks and carry your own pen for 

signatures.  

 

                    Wishing you all a very happy and prosperous New year !  

 

Regards 

Principal 

Delhi Public School, Katra 

 


